November 2, 2016
Dear Parents,

Thank you all VERY much for helping with the Halloween Party last Thursday. | really think that the kids
had a great time and that was the goal of the party. This was the first year that | can remember that
every spot was filled on my volunteer list and both the set up and the clean-up went much faster than
other years with so much help. Again, | thank you all for the many different ways you helped.
Remember to fill out a volunteer slip so we can credit your account for volunteer hours.

You will receive your Parent Teacher Conference time slip in today’s envelope. If the time scheduled no
longer works with your schedule contact the office and we will try to schedule a different time.

Thursday is the last day to drop off Coats for Kids. We are very pleased that we already were able to
turn in two large boxes filled with coats at the Coats for Kids drop off site. We are planning on making
one more drop off so if you haven’t yet cleaned your closets there is still time for more donations. Send
coats to school anytime tomorrow and we’ll drop them off on Friday.

Friday is our first Early Dismissal Day. Students are dismissed at 11:30. On Early Dismissal Days the
buses do run, lunch is not served at school and After School Care is not available. Teachers will be
working on report cards in the afternoon.

Everyone is invited to the Patriotic Prayer Concert on Monday, Nov. 7. Students in grades 1-8 should sit
with their parents until Mrs. Lutz calls for the St. Joseph Students in grades 1-8 to come forward to help
with the Patriotic songs they have prepared. The concert will be held in Pilgrim Congregational Church
from 6:30-7:30pm.

On Election Day, November 8, our students are invited to show pride in the USA by wearing red, white
and blue.

Have a great week.
Sincerely,

Carol Hoard



